
 
CONFIRMATION OF TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS FOR OVERSEAS PUPILS 

Please complete and return it to registrar@kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk. Please only include details of flights that are already 
booked and confirmed.  Further flight details can be sent through at a later date.  Due to current quarantine rules we are 

not providing transport for September arrivals. 

 

Child’s Name  Child’s Mobile Tel 
No (required if transfer 

requested) 

 

 

Travel to the UK Autumn Term Begins 
Wednesday 7 September 2022 

Spring Term Begins 
Tuesday 10 January 2023 

Summer Term Begins 
Tuesday 25April 2023 

Date of Arrival    

Expected Landing Time    

Airline    

Flight Number    

Arrival Airport    

Arrival Terminal    

Transfer from 
Heathrow to 
Kimbolton Required? 

 Yes/No 
(please delete as 

appropriate) 

Yes/No 
(please delete as 

appropriate) 

 

Travel from the UK Autumn Term Ends 
Thursday 15 December 2022 

Spring Term Ends 
Friday 31 March 2023 

Summer Term Ends 
Wednesday 5 July 2023 

Date of Departure    

Latest Check-In Time    

Airline    

Flight Number    

Departure Airport    

Departure Terminal    

Transfer to Heathrow 
required? 

Yes/No 
(please delete as 

appropriate) 

Yes/No 
(please delete as 

appropriate) 

Yes/No 
(please delete as 

appropriate) 

 
If you have requested a transfer between Heathrow airport/school for your child we will arrange this and the cost of transport will be added 
to your end of term bill. Transfers will be arranged on a shared basis, wherever possible, to keep costs to a minimum. Details will be 
forwarded once final arrangements have been made.  
 
Boarders are expected to return to Kimbolton on the day prior to the start of term and leave after lessons on the final day of term unless 
specific arrangements have been made with the boarding house concerned. 
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